
 
HOVERBOARD Policy 
 
Due to safety concerns regarding fire safety and operator safety, hoverboards are 
not permitted to be stored or used anywhere on campus.  The term 
“hoverboards” includes but is not limited to self- balancing scooters, battery or 
gas operated scooters, hands- free Segway's and electric powered skateboards. 
 
 
SKATEBOARD and Recreational Vehicle Policy 
 
For the safety of all members of the College, the use of skateboards, roller skates, 
roller blades, and human powered cycles (bicycles, unicycles, etc.) is prohibited 
within all buildings on campus.  Use of these devices is permitted on walkways 
and paths as long as the right of way is granted to pedestrians.  Riding such 
devices on walls, benches, stairs, curbs, ramps, railings and the like is prohibited. 
 
 


